
 

 
ENTERTAINMENT TIME 
WE ARE REALLY LUCK AT STANELY 
PARK TO BE ABLE TO ENJOY OUTSIDE 
ENTERTAINERS LIKE MICHAEL 
PATTERSON AND CHARLIE GORMAN 
WHO ARE ABSOLUTELY FANTASTIC 
SINGERS AND WHO AS SOON AS THEY 
START TO CHANT WE ARE ON THE 
DANCE FLOOR GIVING IT OUR ALL. 

WE ALSO HAVE GREAT VISITS FROM THE 
CHILDREN FROM THE KIBBLE WHO ARE 
A FANTASTIC SINGING GROUP AND TAKE 
THE TIME TO SPEND WITH OUR 
RESIDENTS GETTING THEM UP TO SING 
AND DANCE, AND OUR RESIDENTS LOVE 
THE CHILDREN COMING TO VISIT AND 
ALL TAKE PART IN THE FUN. EVERY 
SECOND FRIDAY WE ARE INVITED TO 

THE BEECHWOOD CENTRE IN PAISLEY 
WHERE WE ENJOY SAUSAGE 
ROLLS,SANDWICHES TEA AND CAKES 
THEN OUR KEEP FIT AND AN AFTERNOON 
OF ENTERTAINMENT. EVERY ONE LOVES 
BEING OUT IN THE COMMUNITY MEETING 
ALL THE OTHER CLUBS AND GETTING TO 
KNOW EVERYONE 

STANELY PARK NEWS 
WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO A LONG 
HOT SUMMER HOPEFULLY WHERE WE 
WILL GET PLENTY OF SUMMER TRIPS 
OUT, WE ARE ALSO GETTING OUR 
GARDEN REVAMPED SO HOPEFULLY IT 
WILL BE TEA IN THE GARDEN ON MANY 
AN AFTERNOON. WE WILL BE DOING 
MORE FUNDRAISING TO RAISE MONEY 
FOR UMBRELLAS FOR OUR GARDEN TO 
KEEP US NICE AND SHADED.WE WILL BE 
CONTINUING OUR FORTNIGHTLY TRIPS 
TO BEECHWOOD OUR AFTERNOON TEA 
TO MOSSWOOD AND AILSA AND ALSO 
WE WILL BE STARTING BACK OUR 
FORTNIGHLY TRIPS TO DOBBIES. WE 
ARE ALSO STARTING FOORTBALL 
MEMORIES FOR THE MEN WITH A WEE 
PIE AND A BOVRIL AT HALF TIME AND 
ALSO ART CLASSES EVERY SECOND 
WEDNESDAY WITH OUR KEEPFIT CLASS 
ON A THURSDAY. 

OUR SUMMER FAYRE WILL BE ON THE 
18TH JUNE 2016 WE ALL HOPE THAT YOU 
WILL ALL BE ABLE TO COME AND JOIN US 
FOR THIS FUN DAY OUT WITH PLENTY 
HOMEBAKING FOR SALE AND ALSO THE 
FAMOUS BOTTLE STALL AND RAFFLES, 
FEEL FREE TO BRING FRIENDS AND 
FAMILY ALONG. 
WE HAVE OUR ONGOING SERVICES EACH 
WEEK SUCH AS DANIELLE THE 
HAIRDRESSER, JANE OUR CHIROPODIST, 
SEEMA THE DENTIST AND ALSO 
VISIONCARE OUR OPTICIANS IF YOU FEEL 
THE NEED FOR ANY OF THESE PLEASE 
CONTACT A MEMBER OF STAFF. 
WE AT STANELY PARK WOULD  LIKE TO 
THANK YOU ALL FOR ALL THE SUPPORT 
OVER THE PAST COUPLE OF MONTHS 
AND REALLY APPRECIATE ALL THE 
SUPPORT. 


